From:

(HR)

Cc: GESAC – authorsocieties.eu

**Subject:** RE: request: CCI delegation meeting - follow-up

**Date:** mardi 2 février 2021 10:37:39

Attachments: image001.jpg image002.png

Dear

Thank you for your email. 15<sup>th</sup> February 12.00h would be a better option for us.

I will confirm in couple of days who will attend on our side after discussing with my colleagues, at which time I will also send you a Zoom link for the meeting.

Kind regards

From:

Sent: 01 February 2021 17:24

To:

Cc: GESAC – authorsocieties.eu

Subject: RE: request: CCI delegation meeting - follow-up

Dear

On behalf of Mr Werner Stengg, I would like to thank you for your message and to express his availability for a meeting on the following possible dates:

15/01 - 12:00-12:30

17/01 - 17:00-17:30

Please communicate your preference for a suitable date and also for a video platform you would like to use.

For transparency purposes, this meeting will be published in the Transparency Register of the European Commission. Please make sure your organisation is duly registered.

The Cabinet does not intend to communicate actively on the content of this meeting. However, in line with Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001, minutes can be made accessible to the public upon request (without any disclosure of protected interests).

Looking forward to hearing from you.

## With kind regards,



From: gesac.org>

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 2:27 PM

To: STENGG Werner (CAB-VESTAGER) @ec.europa.eu>

**Cc:** GESAC – authorsocieties.eu @gesac.org>

Subject: request: CCI delegation meeting - follow-up

Dear Mr Stengg,

I am writing you to follow-up on our meeting as the CCI delegation with your cabinet member colleagues this week and my below email .

As discussed we would really appreciate to have the chance to hold a meeting with you together with the rest of the delegation to exchange on the policy perspectives as regards the implementation of Copyright Directive (in particular Art 17) and the DSA proposals of the Commission, in particular as regards the importance of these legal framework for the recovery and sustainable growth of CCI.

If you can perhaps provide me with couple of possible dates according to your availability, I would then check and coordinate with my other colleagues to confirm and set the meeting.

Thank you and kind regards

From: @gesac.org>
<b>Sent:</b> 29 January 2021 12:30
To: <u>@ec.europa.eu</u>
Cc: @ec.europa.eu; @ec.europa.eu;
@ec.europa.eu; GESAC – authorsocieties.eu @gesac.org>
Subject: CCI delegation meeting - follow-up
Dear Alina,
Many thanks again for meeting with the delegation of CCI on Wednesday on behalf of
for us to present you the new EY study we have launched and to
discuss on the possible next steps. Your useful insight and kind interest on the issues we
raised were really appreciated by all of us.
As next steps, I will also contact as you suggested, to follow-up on our exchange regarding the reflection of cultural sectors in national recovery plans. I will also arrange a separate meeting with Werner Stengg, as we agreed, to have further discussion on the policy framework regarding DSA and the Copyright Directive.
The meetings we had with all (E)VPs and Commissioners were very encouraging, and we can see that there is a clear intention within the Commission to adequately address the difficulties faced by cultural and creative sectors during the evaluation and discussions on national recovery plans. You can find attached the press release we published as GESAC following those meetings.
I wish you a good weekend and look forward to staying in touch.
Kind regards
?